
  

 

 
 
COVID-19 Statement - Important update from Foam Engineers 
 
Date: 30 March 2020 
 
 
To our valued customers, partners and suppliers, 
 
Notice to close production and deliveries over the Easter period 
 
The escalation of the COVID-19 pandemic continues to impact us all in our personal and 
professional lives. The health and safety of our work force, their family and loved ones and the 
local community is our absolute priority in this fast changing and evolving situation. We are 
continually reviewing official guidance and adjusting our response daily to keep all concerned 
updated, while also monitoring market conditions closely. 
 
In the past few days, a number of our important and key customers have announced that they 
will be working shorter hours or will close their facilities. Foam Engineers will continue to work 
closely with you answering your enquiries and delivering your goods as best we can over the 
next few weeks.  
 
Support for business, announced by the UK Government, is being incorporated into our 
planning and we are closing our production unit from the 3rd April to 20th April to take 
advantage of this support.   
 
In anticipation of our return after Easter we have built up buffer stocks of raw materials so that 
we can ensure continuity of supply of technical foam products. We have been planning our 
business resilience strategy now for many years and are confident we can maintain supply 
during this difficult period. 
 
Should you have any immediate and short-term order requirements or, if you have a new 
opportunity to discuss, then please do not hesitate to contact our sales team and will do our 
very best to accommodate. During this shut-down period contact details can be found on the 
Contact Us page on our website. 
 
We thank you for your continuing support and custom, we wish you and your families well 
during these worrying times. 
 

 
J V Wiles  
Foam Engineers  


